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I strongly support the bill that prohibits discrimination when selecting textbooks and 

other reading material.  It is important that youth be able to pick out books they want 

to read and they should be able to check them out of the school library and the 

County Library. if A parent objects to the book, it is up to the parent to tell the child 

and have the child return the book.  Neither the Librarians nor the the teachers 

should be involved in removing a book the child wants to read.  Only a parent can do 

that for his/her own child.  


